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2018-2019 Influenza Vaccine Information: 9/19/18

The Wells-Ogunquit School District will be holding influenza vaccine clinics at each school during the
school day. Although the vaccine will be available at no cost to every student, providing the information
for insurance billing (if applicable) on the permission form covers the cost of supplies associated with
the influenza clinics.

Please read the Vaccine Information Sheet located on the WOCSD homepage
http://www.k12wocsd.net/

(Please let your school nurse know if you need a paper copy of the Vaccine Information Sheets.)

Specific date information will be coming from the school. WHS students may see the school
nurse during the school day for a vaccination.

v" Reminder: Some children less than 9 years of age may need 2 doses of flu vaccine this year.

v' Please see the Dosage Information Sheet for Parents to determine if your child will need 2 doses.

v’ At present, only influenza injections are available for order. Therefore we will be offering
vaccination by injection only. Your PCP may have nasal Flu Mist at a later date.

v' Call Pat Endsley , WHS Nurse 641-6967 if any questions about the clinics.

For information about flu and the vaccine go to www.maineflu.gov, www.flu.gov, or

http://www.cdc.gov/flu

For questions about the flu vaccine call Maine Center for Disease Control & Prevention/Maine

Immunization Program at 1-800-867-4775, Monday — Friday: 9:00 a.m. — 5:00 p.m.

For questions about the vaccine clinics at your school please call the school nurse.

If your child is ill the day of the clinic, please notify the school nurse for arrangements to vaccinate
when he or she is well.

Please be sure to complete and return the Influenza Vaccine Health Screen & Permission form on the
back side of this letter only if you want your student to be vaccinated.
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